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Bk+- 0 ~ 0 11 5% - Tallahassee Telephone Exchange, Inc. 
“Tx. 1367 Mahan Dr. 

Tallahassee, F1. 32308 
- 1  w- Florida Public Service Lommission 

Honorable Board of Commissioners 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, F1. 32399-0850 

This is to respond to the notice contained in Docket No. 01 1536-TX. The docket 
stemmed for a questionnaire that was sent to Tallahassee Telephone Exchange 
(TTE). TTE gave the questionnaire to the office manager for completion and 
submission to the PSC. The recent notice that TTE received for an apparent 
violation of Section 364.183(1), F.S. is the first notice that TTE received that this 
information had not been sent to the PSC. Due to the lapse in time TTE has not 
been able to find the questionnaire, or whether or not a response had been 
prepared, 

TTE was unaware that not responding to this document was violation of the PSC’s 
rules. Had TTE been aware of that requirement, it would have been diligent in 
following up and insuring that a complete and timely response to the questionnaire 
was made. TTE wishes to comply with all rules and regulations, and will make 
sure that such incidents do not take place in the future. 

TTE would like to propose that the PSC accept a civil penalty in the amount of 
$100 as this is a first time violation. 

Sincerely, 

Tallahassee Telephone Exchange, Inc. 


